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Tuesday 4th May 2021 

 

I hope that you all had a lovely long weekend.  We were mostly lucky with the weather which 

makes such a difference doesn’t it?!  Thank you for your continued support with reading at 

home and talking about our school learning.  The children are excited to be learning about 

minibeasts and I am please to hear that they are excited to talk about this with you too. 

This week we are going to be learning about ladybirds.  Have ladybirds got it sussed?  More 

legs than us and wings!!  I think they might be on to something!  We will share fiction and non-

fiction books, encouraging the children to find out new information, learn new words and have 

a go at recording it in their own way.  We will add to our own non-fiction minibeast books and 

use our writing toolkits too. 

In maths we are focusing on 2d shapes and patterns.  We will learn about tangrams and create 

our own.  The children will be encouraged to learn the name of shapes and talk about their 

properties. 

Our caterpillars arrived in school today so we will be watching them over the coming weeks as 

we learn about the lifecycle of a butterfly.  We have already started to talk about what they 

could be called so we will let you know the names of our new additions in due course!  

 

I hope that you all have a great week.  Please get in touch if you have any queries or concerns. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Warren 
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